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Dear Parent / Carer, 

We are always looking to improve and enhance your child’s experience at Darwen Vale and, as part of this 
continuing improvement, I am delighted to announce that we will be going into partnership with Magic 
Breakfast. This will enable your child to have a completely free breakfast at school should they want it. This 
is not based on any criteria and is absolutely free for all students. The breakfast menu will consist of toasted 
bagels or cereal. 

The school canteen will be open for breakfast from 8:00am on Monday 6th December and will continue to do 
so, during term time, until further notice. We ask you to discuss with your child that we expect the highest 
standards of behaviour and demand that all pupils attending follow our behaviour expectations. We are 
delighted to be able such a fantastic provision and, I am sure, that with your support we will be able to ensure 
all our pupils start the day free from hunger. 

Should you require any additional information or wish to discuss this further please don’t hesitate to contact 
me. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr. Bradley 
Assistant Principal 

 


